

Summer 2022



Newsletter

Wow what a busy busy Spring! We have survived mud season, celebrated a fantastic return of the Kentucky Derby Gala and a successful NH Gives. Our riders are growing by leaps and bounds and we have welcomed many new faces. We are looking forward to having a new school group joining us in the fall. In an effort to get them going we have a fundraiser on Bonfire.com/fcfth2022! Go check it out and get your shirt

before the campaign is over!

We also welcomed a new pony. Marley is a 10 year old paint pony mare that is finishing her training and starting to learn her new job with our more independent

riders.

Lorna, Program Director

Mark your Calendar

Horse Show Dates.:

July 23rd and August 6th

Daniel Stewart Clinic

August 17 and 18, 2022

2022 Break Weeks

July 25th-30th September 6th -10th Oct 31st—Nov 5th November 24th -26th December 24th—31st

Full Circle Farm

Therapeutic Horsemanship

Wish List

- Epsom 522 printer ink
- SleekEZ De-shedding **Grooming Tool**
- Legacy joint supplement
- Sensory Trail Itemsanything fun that we can put outside along our trail!
- Wooden jump poles

Volunteer Spotlight— Heidi!

Heidi joined us 2 years ago, she is one of our weekly volunteers. She has a quiet and gentle hand with the horses and riders. We can always depend on her support in the barn and with fundraising. She has not missed an event since joining us.





Rider spot light— Bernie!

Bernie has been riding with Lorna for 8 years, starting in Vermont and then moved with her to FCFTH. He has come a long way in his riding skills in that time and is always eager to ride. He is an independent rider and he has ridden a lot of different horses but his current favorite is Duncan.

2022 Horse Show

The 2022 FCFTH Horse Show this summer is a time to celebrate our riders and the work they have put into their horsemanship here at the barn. Some will be demonstrating during their class time and others during the two designated Saturday dates. We have so many riders we can't fit it all in on one day anymore! If you would like to be a ribbon or class sponsor please visit our website at fcftherapeutic.org or stop in to the barn for a form! We are actively looking for volunteers to help during the Saturday events, please let us know if you plan on being here either of those days.

Thank you to our FCFTH Community for your support so far this year! Please make sure to visit our website www.fcftherapeutic.org and also follow us on Facebook, Instagram and YouTube.

Many Thanks, FCFTH Staff and Board of Directors.